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Fifth Annual Blue & Gray BBQ 

On behalf of the new officers and board of the 
Civil War Round Table of Atlanta, you are 
cordially invited to attend our Fifth Annual Blue & 
Gray BBQ to kick off the new 2015 - 2016 
campaign year!    

Our event will also celebrate the past Presidents 
of the Round Table.   Once again we are lucky 
enough to hold this event at such an exciting 
place, The Atlanta History Center, located at 130 
West Paces Ferry Road, and fellow member Dr. 
Gordon Jones, Curator of the museum, will play 
special host to our group. Our event starts with a 
reception of tasty hors d’oeuvres and soft drinks 
from 5:00 pm - 6:00, and the delicious BBQ will 
begin at 6:00 pm.  Both will take place in the 
Grand Overlook Ballroom, and dress is casual.   
Your payment of $28 per person includes the 
reception, dinner, entry into our gift basket raffle, 
plus entrance to "Turning Point: The American 
Civil War" permanent exhibit.  BE THE FIRST to 
hear Dr. Jones’ presentation of the exciting plans 
for the new Cyclorama building, along with the 
challenges of moving the painting and the Texas 
locomotive to the History Center.     

Please mail your check made out to: "Civil War 
Round Table of Atlanta" and mail to Treasurer 
David Floyd at 4696 Kellogg Drive, SW, Lilburn, 
Ga. 30047-4408.  Checks must be received by 
Monday August 3

rd
 and are non-refundable. 

Guests are welcome but you must make a 
reservation for them.  

Note: We will not be able to accept walk-ins at 
the door since the museum will be closed just for 
our group.  

Don't miss this outstanding event!      
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President’s Night 

This year, we will be honoring our past 
Presidents at the BBQ instead of at the 
September meeting.  Hopefully this will alleviate 
the time crunch that usually occurs during our 
first meeting of the year. 

Blue & Gray BBQ 
Reservations Are Required  

PLEASE MAIL IN YOUR DINNER 
RESERVATION CHECK OF $28.00 PER 

PERSON TO THE FOLLOWING ADDRESS: 

David Floyd 
4696 Kellogg Drive, SW 
Lilburn, GA 30047- 4408 

TO REACH DAVID NO LATER THAN 
MONDAY AUGUST 3. 

E-mail and telephone reservations will 
not be accepted 

Date: Sunday, August 9, 2015 

Time: Cocktails:  5:00 - 6:00 pm 
 Program:  6:00 - 8:30 pm 

Place:  Atlanta History Center 
 130 West Paces Ferry Road 
 Atlanta, Georgia 30305 

Price: $28.00 per person 

Program: Dr. Gordon Jones 

 Plans for the Cyclorama 
and the Texas 
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Upcoming Events 

July 25, 2015:  Living history, artillery 
demonstrations at the Chickamauga Battlefield 
visitor center. Camp and hourly 
demonstrations. Free. nps.gov/chch  

August 1, 2015:  Battling for Memory, ranger 
program at the Sherman Reservation on 
Missionary Ridge in Chattanooga. 10 am-noon. 
Free. nps.gov/chch  

August 8, 2015:  Living history, artillery 
demonstrations at the Lookout Mountain 
Battlefield, Point Park, in Chattanooga. Camp 
and demonstrations. $3/adult. www.nps.gov/
chch  

August 15, 2015:  Ranger-led bike tour of the 
Chickamauga battlefield. Two-hour tour begins 
9:30 am at the visitor center. Bike reservations 
available. Free. www.nps.gov/chch  

August 22, 2015:  One Last Look at the 
Cyclorama, Saturday, 2:00 - 4:00 pm. Gordon 
Jones will host Round Table members at open 
house in Grant Park. 

President’s Column 

Welcome to the 66
th
 year of the Civil War Round 

Table of Atlanta.  I am honored to serve as your 
president for the Campaign Year 2015-2016.   

As a history major, the study of the Civil War has 
always been a favorite subject of mine.  This time 
period gave our young Nation its first real test of 
whether we would continue as a county or perish 
in less than a hundred years.  Over two hundred 
years later, we are still here, strong as ever.  This 
history of ours is important to study and to re-
member.  I am pleased to be a part of a group 
dedicated to the serious study of this remarkable 
time in our history.    

As we end the Sesquicentennial Commemora-
tion, we look back at four years of informative 
speakers, interesting excursions, and fellowship 
with other historical enthusiasts.  These cam-
paign years were led by Gould Hagler, Jack Mel-
ton, Art Carey, and David Beale.  For their out-
standing leadership and stewardship, we owe 
them a debt of gratitude.  I am humbled to be in 
the same company as these fine individuals and 
hope to live up to their examples.   

From our survey, our meeting place was a major 
topic of concern.  To address this, we looked at 
several venues in the metro area.  In the time that 
we had, we were not able to locate another venue 
that could accommodate our group.  Several did 
not have all ten dates available and/or had large 
minimum requirements.  Some of the venues that 
we looked at included, Ansley Golf Club, Chero-
kee Town Club, and Druid Hills Golf Club, among 
others.  Therefore for the Campaign Year 2015-
2016, we will continue to meet at the Capital City 
Club.  We have made some changes to the room 
set up that will create improved opportunity for 
fellowship and discussion within our group.  Din-
ner prices will remain $36. 

As we look forward to this Campaign Year, we 
have nationally known speakers, Harold Holtzer, 
the 2015 Gilder Lehrman Lincoln Prize recipient, 
and Tim Smith, the Harwell Award Winner, to 
name a few.  We also have outstanding local 
speakers, such as Gould Hagler.  Please see the 
attached list of speakers.  I hope that you will join 
us as we embark on another exciting year.   

Best Regards, 
Vicky Frolich 

One Last Look at the Cyclorama 

Gordon Jones will host an open house for Round 
Table members at the Cyclorama in Grant Park 
on Saturday afternoon, August 22, from 2 - 4 pm. 

This will be the absolute last opportunity to see 
the painting in the current facility where it has 
hung since 1921  It is also a rare opportunity to 
see behind the scenes of the painting where the 
public is not permitted.  More details to follow. 
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Speakers for 2015 - 2016 Campaign Year 
Vicky Frolich - President 

September 8, 2015 - James I. “Bud” Robertson 
Whatever Happened to ...?  

October 13, 2015 - David Moore 
William S. Rosecrans and the Union Victory 

November 10, 2015 - John Hoptak 
The 48th Pennsylvania and the Petersburg Mines 

December 8, 2015 - Bobby Horton 
Music  

January 12, 2016 - Bob Bonner 
Master of Lost Causes: Alexander Stephens in the 

Aftermath of the Confederate Defeat  

February 9, 2016 - Rabbi Eric Wisnia 
An Impartial Jewish Look at the  

War of Yankee Aggression 

March 8, 2016 - Harold Holzer  
Lincoln and the Press:  How Abraham Lincoln  

Won the Un-Civil War for Public Opinion 

April 12, 2016 - Earl Hess 
A New Look at the Battle of Ezra Church 

May 10, 2016 - Gould Hagler 
The Message and the Medium:  

Confederate Monuments in Georgia and Alabama 

June 14, 2016 - Tim Smith  
R I C H A R D  B A R K S D A L E  H A R W E L L  B O O K  A W A R D  

Difficult and Broken Ground: The Terrain Factor at Shiloh 

All Meetings : 

Capital City Club - Downtown 
7 John Portman Blvd. 

 5:30 - 7:00 pm  - Cocktail Hour 
 7:00 pm  - Dinner 
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